20. FERRY ROAD HUMPHREYS DRIVE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

A report on proposed changes at the Ferry Road/Humphreys Drive intersection has been circulated
separately to Board Members. This report requests the Board’s permission to publicise the proposed
changes. Publicity on the proposed changes is also intended to be considered by both the Sustainable

Transport and Utilities Committee, and the Council.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: Not seen by the Chairman.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


